
Together, we can make
Community Living
Toronto stronger
As workers at Community living Toronto, we always strive
to provide the best possible care to individuals with
developmental disabilities.

That's hard to do after years of cuts and underfunding.

The government recently announced more money for
developmental services to help the thousands of families
on waiting lists. Now it's time for Community living Toronto
to work with frontline workers to tackle critical issues like
continuity of care, staffing ratios and recruitment and retention
of qualified staff.

You can help us ensure quality of care to the individuals we
support. Contact your MPP and Community living Toronto:
Let them know the need is now.
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